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Maintenance Engineering
Operations Update Update

- The project on the CR 384 bridge over the
Black River between 68th Street and M-43
in Geneva Township is complete and open to
all traffic!

- Red Arrow Highway between the Village
of Lawrence and CR 681 in Lawrence
Township continues this week with curb
placement and shoulders. 

- Tree trimming and removal is expected to
begin October 10th on 30th Street between
M-43 and CR 653 in Almena Township. 

- Painting season is here! The contractor has
begun painting lines across the county. 

- Fog seal operations are complete.

- Total Patchers continue on CR 388 between the
City of Gobles and the Village of Bloomingdale
and on Red Arrow Highway in Paw Paw and
Antwerp Townships.

- Extra width mowing will begin next week.
Crews will mow local roads in Pine Grove,
Hartford, Columbia, Bloomingdale, and Bangor
Townships followed by primary roads
county-wide. 

- Contract gravel wraps up in Pine Grove
Township before moving to Porter Township
this week. 

- Crews will begin repairing roadside/shoulder
damage on CR 365 between CR 215 and 56th
Street in Lawrence Township along with CR 380
between 41st Street and 39 ½ Street in
Bloomingdale Township on Wednesday.

- Installation of culverts on 34th Street North of
CR 390 in Pine Grove and 14th Avenue West of
CR 215 in Pine Grove Township begin this week. 

- Crews are removing debris from areas with
curb and gutter on 2022 sealcoat roads.

Miscell aneous
Update

- The VBCRC is working to improve the
effectiveness of communications with our
Township Partners, and we need your input! 
We recently emailed a link to a Survey.  If you
haven't received the link, please contact Jill
Brien at 674-8011, Extension 236, or via email at
JillBrien@vbcrc.org.  Responses are due by
Thursday, October 20, 2022.  

- For a printable version of this weekly update, 
click on this image or visit
VBCRC.org/WeeklyUpdates2022.


